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1. General Thoughts: 

● Legislative session is almost over for the year and professional development for our 
coming summer conference is now the priority.   

● We are currently in negotiation with a keynote speaker for summer conference.  
● Membership is holding steady and will most likely increase as summer conference 

registration begins. 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 

● We are in the process of revising the sections in our organization.   American Sign 
Language (ASL) would like to be their own separate section.  The WA-ACTE board is 
meeting soon to vote on this request.   

 
3. Matters of Interest: 

● Region V Leadership Conference is in April.  While two of the officer team will not be 
attending, we have a solid team representing Washington state.   

 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 

● Professional Development has begun in earnest.  Planning now focuses on our annual 
summer conference in Spokane, WA.  We have a great keynote in mind and have 
encouraged all sections to begin finalizing their section plans for presenters.   

 


